
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

TO ALL CREDITORS, SHAREHOLDERS AND ANY OTHER INTERESTED PARTY 
 

OXUS GOLD PLC (“THE COMPANY”) - IN ADMINISTRATION 
 
 

STATEMENT REGARDING FRAUDULENT OWNERSHIP CERTIFICATES FOR GOLD BARS 
 

We have recently been made aware that “Certificate of Ownership” documents for gold bars are 
being circulated as part of an apparently fraudulent scheme aiming to extract money from 

individuals. 
 

We wish to make it clear that neither the Company nor the Joint Administrators have issued any 
certificates of this nature and that they are almost certainly fraudulent. 

 
Anyone being offered certificates of this nature should therefore treat the documents as 

fraudulent and report to Action Fraud on 0300 123 2040 or via their website: 
https://www.actionfraud.police.uk/report_fraud 

 
The Company and the Joint Administrators will not accept any liability for losses arising from any 

fraudulent documents or schemes of this nature. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This statement is dated 21 November 2017 and is given by: 
Oxus Gold Plc – In Administration 
Acting by its Administrators as its agents and without personal liability 
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